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From: [                                    ] 
Sent: Wednesday, 29 June 2016 12:06 p.m. 

To: Registrar 

Subject: NZME/Fairfax 

 

Dear Registrar, 

 

I wish to make a submission on the proposed merger of Wilson and Horton, and Fairfax. 

 

I do not agree to the merger as it would place news reporting into the hands of one organisation 

resulting in the possibility of unbalanced reporting thereby eroding our democratic society and 

culture. I do not wish to appear in person. 

 

Yours faithfully 

[             ] 
 

 


